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Dear Charles:

When I sent you the LP budget materials in January,
you responded by suggestin% that we also prepare
an income statement and balance sheet, and that we
devote effort to new literature.

What I am working towards is a flexible budgeting

system allowing weekly cost control performance reports.
I am not done with it, but will be happy to provide an
illustration of it when complete. I expect that beginning
with the FEC quarter starting in April, it will be
operational.

The enclosed report to the officers should describe
the progress we're making in organization and in
improved services. I hope you find it of interest.
Best regards.

In Liberty,

William D. Burt
National Director
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January 23, 1980

Mr. William D. Burt "
National Director G
Libertarian Party National Headquarters
2300 Wisconsin Avenue, NW g
Suite 201 AL
Washington, D.C. 20007 ‘

Dear Bill:

Many thanks for the LP material. I do
receiving items sent out to the National
and State Chairs. My suggestions are ths
include a balance sheet and income s
the expense breakdown, and, more
you regularly and frequently prepax
material and position papers. I ga
to begin doing the latter.

Best regni@;=

CGK:ks
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